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1. Karen Summers

2. Shoreline

3. (○) North City

4. klsumm@hotmail.com

5. 10/19/2020

6. Ordinance # 901

7. I believe the city of Shoreline needs to realize a higher vision. This ordinance following the recommendations of the planning committee would provide a more
upscale vision for businesses and our city. By changing these recommendations to allow pawn shops and pay day loans and other such businesses you are
creating another Aurora strip, a seedy downgrade of all  the work you put into our city center, our re-zone for the l ight rail. We could be a small city with some
excitement, be a destination l ike Snohomish, LaConner, or other small towns with cute interesting shops and restaurants. Instead we are turning into a suburban
sprawl bedroom community with low end chain restaurants, pot shops, tattoo shops, and non descript strip malls. Please set a higher vision for us, for what we
could be. Do not change the recommendation of the planning committee.

8. (○) Neutral

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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